Dear parents, We are delighted to have you with us as we return after the half term break. 
We will be adhering to the latest Government & venue guidelines on infection control, social distancing and hygiene and as such the following measures will be in place for each class: 
1. Please wash yours and your child’s hands before and after class. Use the hand sanitiser provided on entrance & exit of the venue. Hand sanitiser should not be used on children under 2. Use when you enter the room of your class & when is needed throughout the session e.g. after sneezing, returning after a toilet visit. Also use when exiting the class.
2. DO NOT ATTEND classes if you, someone in your household or your child are showing any of the following symptoms: a new continuous cough, fever, loss of taste or smell. 
3. Masks must be worn by adults when entering & leaving the venue BUT it is a personal choice if you wish to wear them during the class. If you wish to wear them when we move around the room or when using the parachute that again is personal choice which we respect. 
4. Grandparents, partners etc are allowed to also attend classes with you. There is no longer a limit on adults. Try not to arrive too early for the class to prevent gatherings. If you arrive & people from the previous class are leaving please remember to keep your distance. Classes will start promptly to make sure we have enough time for people to leave, cleaning of mats, door handles, setting out the canvas bags ready for the next class & prevent class cross overs.
5. Every child will have their own instruments and set of props to help stop swapping and sharing. They will be on your mat on arrival in a canvas bag & should be kept with you throughout the session. You will be told when you need items. Everything should be deposited in the cleaning tub on exit as instructed by your class leader. All instruments will be disinfected after each session & props will be quarantined until washed.
6. No food and drink will be allowed in classes unless you are feeding your baby
 7. Mats will be cleaned before, in-between & after classes, door handles will also be cleaned 
8. Windows will be kept open at all times to improve ventilation in the room. Where windows cannot be opened in venues some doors will have to be open so please make sure you and your child are both dressed appropriately.
9. Have fun! Enjoy interacting & bonding with your child/children. Please don't be put off the sessions, we will be working really hard to make sure that all of these changes are as smooth and as unnoticeable as possible. We really feel that the benefits of the face to face groups outweigh the inconvenience of some of the changes that we need to make.
